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YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
CareerSource Chipola Community Room
4636 HWY 90 East, Suite K, Marianna, Florida 
March 9, 2020 at 1:00 PM (CT)

CALL TO ORDER
A quorum was present, and Arthur Obar called the meeting to order.


The following committee members were present:

Travis Ephriam, Arthur Obar, Janice Sumner, Keith Sutton, Mary McKenzie
The following committee members were absent:

Donnie Read
Others present included:

Richard Williams, Debby Wood, Lauren Morris (CSC Staff)
IN-SCHOOL YOUTH PROGRAM OPTIONS
Prior to the meeting, committee members were sent information regarding the In-School Youth program options. Staff reviewed these documents with the committee and answered questions about how the various program options could operate. During the discussion, Executive Director Richard Williams informed the committee that the Summer Enrichment Program option could be operated using TANF funding, freeing up the In-School Youth dollars to carry out the remaining options.  Following discussion, Janice Sumner made the motion, Travis Ephriam seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to recommend to the board that the newly awarded In-School Youth funding be used to implement an After School program with Career Exploration elements, and a Summer Youth Employment program.
ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business to discuss, Mr. Obar adjourned the meeting.

